
 
 

Be NEAFCS Strong: Join Us as We 
“Build” the Endowment  

Susan Routh (OK), Immediate Past President  
 

The NEAFCS Endowment offers many opportunities to NEAFCS 
members. Monetary grants sponsored by the Endowment to support 
Family and Consumer Sciences programs across the nation have been 
awarded for the past two years. The results from these programs are 
amazing! The first grantees presented the results of the programs 
during the 2022 NEAFCS Annual Session. Members who participated 
in these sessions walked away with resources and ideas of how these 
programs can be adapted and used in their state. 
 
For the next two years, the NEAFCS Endowment committee invites 
you to become an Endowment donor and contribute to the “building” 
of the Endowment. In 2024, NEAFCS will be celebrating its 90th 
Anniversary. The Endowment Committee has created a goal to raise 

$90,000 in the next two years. Why should that be important 
to you? Your contribution will be added to the principal 
balance of the Endowment which is to be kept permanently 
in the fund. The income earned on the principal balance can 
be used to advance the mission of NEAFCS through awards, 
scholarships, and other projects and services.  
By donating to the Endowment, you are building the future 
of Family and Consumer Sciences and NEAFCS.  

The Endowment committee has crafted a recognition program for donors which honors 
the “building of the Endowment.”  The following giving categories have been devised 
especially for this two-year campaign: 

Wood – Up to $99 Brick - $100-$499 
Stone - $500-$999 Marble - $1,000 - $4,999 

Granite – Over $5,000 
 

 
 

 
As we prepare for the 90th Anniversary of NEAFCS in 2024, 

please join our “building” campaign and become an 
Endowment Donor.  To contribute to the Endowment,  

please visit the NEAFCS website. 
 

The 2023-2024 endowment campaign logo was designed by NEAFCS member 
Mackenzie DeJong, Iowa State University Extension and Outreach. 

 

https://www.neafcs.org/endowment

